
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Product Discontinuation Notification 
 

 June 30th 2010 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 

This letter serves as notification that Skyworks Solutions, Inc has decided to discontinue 
the manufacturing of specific Schottky 0201 wafer level packaged device offerings from 
our Silicon Discrete product line. These devices will be replaced by newly designed 
devices, which allows for easier handling and board placement for all of our customers. 
 
The part numbers affected are listed below: 
 
 

 
 
There will be no last time buy opportunity for these discontinued part numbers, as the 
new parts have the same electrical performance of the discontinued parts and also are 
drop-in compatible. 
 

 
 
 
 
Skyworks Solutions, Inc appreciates and values our business relationship and looks forward 
to your continued interest in our products.  While we regret any inconvenience this 
announcement may cause, we are eager to supply your future product requirements with our 
world-class quality product lines.   
 
To best serve you, all inquires and requests should be directed through the normal sales 
channels or you can contact the nearest Skyworks Solutions, Inc. Sales Office. 
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